
                              CORPORATE REPORT  

   

To:  Fraser Valley Regional District Board  Date: 2023-04-27 

From:  Kinga Williams, Accountant File No:  1850-20 

Subject:  2023 Grant-in-Aid Application  Boston Bar North Bend Bowling Association 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Fraser Valley Regional District Board authorize a grant-in-aid in the amount of $600 to the 
Boston Bar North Bend Bowling Association, funded from the 2023 Electoral Area A grant-in-aid 

bowlers.  
 

BACKGROUND 

This request for funding is eligible under the Electoral Area Grant-in-

 

 

DISCUSSION 

The Boston Bar / North Bend Bowling Association is a non-profit organization operating out of Canyon 

Lanes Bowling Alley, which the FVRD provides an annual operating grant of approximately $80,000. 

The Boston Bar / North Bend Bowling Association hosted a 5-year memorial bowling tournament for 

, who were active in the community and coached bowling for 

many years. The Association is requesting $600 to assist in covering the cost of linage fees.  

Director Johnson is in support of this request. 

 

COST 

The $600 cost will be funded from the 2023 Electoral Area A grant-in-aid budget, which has sufficient 

funds to support this request.  

 

CONCLUSION 

A grant-in-aid application has been received on behalf of the Boston Bar North Bend Bowling 

Association seeking funding to help offset the cost of a memorial bowling tournament for two of the 

. 

 



COMMENTS BY: 

Beth Klein, Manager of Financial Operations: Reviewed and Supported 

Kelly Lownsbrough, Director of Corporate Services/CFO: Reviewed and supported. 

Jennifer Kinneman, Chief Administrative Officer: Reviewed and supported. 
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